Sept. 30, 1940

Dre Allen:

liss Rich called and gave the following list

of boys in the football course that Dr. Schwelger
thought you might want to add to the list of
boys to be looked upe She stated that you and

Dean Schwegler discussed the matter this morninge

All these boys are listed as freshmen:

John Buescher
Bill Atwell
Charles Wentrand



